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Recognition of the Orange County Transportation Authority’s 2019 Summer College Intern
Program

The Orange County Transportation Authority’s (OCTA) Summer College Intern Program is a ten-week
summer program for students enrolled full-time in an accredited college program. The program helps
college students develop workplace readiness skills, gain work experience, and exposure to the
transportation industry. This summer, OCTA is hosting 14 college students from throughout the
United States who are working in a variety of departments throughout the Authority. Twelve will be
attending the July 22, 2019, Board Meeting. The Chief Executive Officer, Darrell E. Johnson, will
introduce the participants to the Board of Directors.
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